
COMMONWEALTH of VIRGINIA
Department ofTaxation

October 1,2014

The Honorable Terence A. McAuliffe
Governor of Virginia
Patrick Henry Building, 3rd Floor
1111 East Broad Street
Richmond, Virginia 23219

Dear Governor McAuliffe:

As required by item 269 paragraphs C.l and C.2, Chapter 2,2014 Appropriation Act, the
Department ofTaxation is submitting the quarterly report due October 1, 2014 of cigarette
stamping operations in Virginia incurring a cost equal to or greater than $500. During the
quarter July 1,2014 to September 30, 2014, there were no stamping agents that reported cost
equal to or greater than $500.

Please let me know if you have any questions regarding this report.

Cc: The Honorable Richard D. Brown, Secretary of Finance
Ms. Joy Yeh, Chief Administrative Officer, Virginia Department of Taxation
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